

Chat Transcript | SSR2 Meeting #35 Plenary Call | 19JUN18 @ 16:00 UTC

Yvette Guigneaux: (6/19/2018 08:52) Welcome all to the SSR2 Review Team Plenary Meeting #35, Tuesday, 19 June 2018 @ 16:00 UTC!

Yvette Guigneaux: (08:52) ****Reminder**** Please mute your phones or Adobe computer speakers when not speaking

Yvette Guigneaux: (08:53) Press star 6 (*6) to unmute - thank you!

Norm Ritchie: (09:02) Good Afternoon!

Zarko: (09:02) Hello all

Noorul Ameen 2: (09:03) Hi ALL!!

Mr. Matogoro: (09:05) Hi All

Norm Ritchie: (09:13) think my mic is borked

Noorul Ameen 2: (09:13) Sorry i have problems with my mic/sound

Ram Krishna: (09:13) Hi all

Ram Krishna: (09:13) Hi all

Noorul Ameen 2: (09:14) hi Ram

Eric Osterweil 2: (09:14) np Norm... :)

Ram Krishna Pariyar: (09:16) Sorry i have some issue at the application

Mr. Matogoro: (09:17) In Administration Sesion: I would like to recommend that meeting minutes taking be improved with meeting minutes in text to complement the recorded version

Yvette Guigneaux: (09:17) Hi All - the preferred and best method for Connecting via the audio bridge is always preferable to the AC audio connection.

Jennifer Bryce: (09:18) Hi Mr Matogoro - staff can respond to your comment in the 'staff update on new tools' item of the agenda

Mr. Matogoro: (09:19) In the Administration Section: I would also propose re-organize and update SSR2 Wiki

Norm Ritchie: (09:19) do we need to include the post-GDPR world of public whois ??

Noorul Ameen 2: (09:20) Norm i think we need to!!!

Ram Krishna Pariyar: (09:20) yes we need to include that

Mr. Matogoro: (09:21) As we are taking time to review our past work before un-pause, I would recommend that we also review the methodology of our review work

Laurin: (09:25) As time is being mentioned regularly, could we quickly speak to the timing issues and expectations in the team?

Alice Jansen: (09:26) Laurin has her hand up

Yvette Guigneaux: (09:27) 614 and 202 phone numbers - can you please identify for the record?

Phil Khoury 2: (09:27) 614 is likely me Phil Khoury rejoining

Yvette Guigneaux: (09:28) ok, thank you Phil

Laurin: (09:30) Agree on reviewing documents; a "reading pack" would be useful!

Yvette Guigneaux: (09:34) Zarko has hand up

Denise: (09:37) sorry. connectivity issues

Alice Jansen: (09:47) ssr2-staff@icann.org <ssr2-staff@icann.org>

Mr. Matogoro: (09:49) I propose that we stick on the previous schedule

Alain AINA: (09:49) +1 for keeping the previous schedule

Laurin: (09:49) Could you state what that schedule was?

Naveed: (09:50) A fortnight call timeperiod should be fine

Jennifer Bryce: (09:50) To clarify, the previous schedule was a weekly call rotating across 3 time slots. 06:00 UTC, 14:00 UTC and 21:00 UTC on Tuesdays

Laurin: (09:50) Old schedule looks ok to me.

Ram Krishna Pariyar: (09:50) 21:00 UTC might be problem for me it will be 2:45 am

Yvette Guigneaux: (09:52) Noorul - has hand up

Yvette Guigneaux: (09:52) Noorul - can you speak up please?

Yvette Guigneaux: (09:52) working on it

Yvette Guigneaux: (09:53) Noorul - can you move closer to your mic?

Noorul Ameen 2: (09:54) sorry ..my point is to make a doodle poll to ons

Russ Housley: (09:55) Are you suggesting July 3rd for the next call?

Naveed: (09:56) Could you please paste the link here?

Yvette Guigneaux: (09:56) Reminder - Please state your name when speaking for the record/transcript - thank you

Alice Jansen: (09:56) https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A_docs.google.com_spreadsheets_d_1Si4mCGrKboRquiBGszCP5ezQ5Ah3qOUHm0AfzDwFagM_ed_it-3Fusp-3Dsharing&d=DwICaQ&c=FmY1u3PjP6wrcrwl3mSVzgfkbPSS6sJms7xcl4I5cM&r=xjNMRR-fjlgBx7tqUEv8lZv2O9RjyMyqWkymcecegCUuWdxFVsW6VBuvkqKnS_lk&m=Gy0uLzCi4vbQb1h6-Du-OhHpwpNWjGLSvI2R7-8Q9Y&s=C8HisFiNjCNP0BcacFXeXyHA1IsbxzWpmEflRt6-eM&e= link to the google doc on the slide

Yvette Guigneaux: (09:57) Congratulations Kerry-Ann! =)

Denise: (09:57) Congratulations Kerry-Ann :)

Laurin: (09:57) Congratulations!

Noorul Ameen 2: (09:59) my point is to make a doodle poll to consider the options of new members also...

Yvette Guigneaux: (10:00) Hi Denise - per Russ' question, is 3 July 2018 a suggested date for the next call?

Mr. Matogoro: (10:05) I would not recommend it for now! It is better we plan it better to meet ICANN Board etc

Laurin: (10:05) Agree with Mr Matogoro. Better be prepared.

Mr. Matogoro: (10:05) thanks and bye all

Ram Krishna Pariyar: (10:06) Thank you very much

Laurin: (10:06) Thank you all and speak soon!

Naveed: (10:06) Thank you

Naveed: (10:06) bye

Zarko: (10:06) bye

Ram Krishna Pariyar: (10:06) bye

Noorul Ameen 2: (10:06) bye